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PRESS RELEASE  

 

25 September 2011 

Casting Call Announced for The Quantum Suicide of Sophie Miller 
 
CENTERVILLE, VIRGINIA. RiverBend Films will hold a casting call on Saturday 5 November 2011 

beginning at 10:00am in Centerville, Virginia. The Quantum Suicide of Sophie Miller, a non-union, 

independent short film, is being produced by RiverBend Films with principal photography set to take 

place February-March 2012 in and around the Washington, D.C. metro area. The film is an adaptation of 

the award-winning stage play of the same name by author Matthew Marcus and tells the tale of a 

neurotic physics professor who, consumed by repressed guilt and afflicted with a self-imposed incapacity 

to assign meaning to interpersonal relationships, is driven to attempt suicide in order to prove a 

concurrently fantastic and infinitely alluring scientific theory—quantum immortality. 
 

Auditions (by appointment) will be held for two central characters along with various minor speaking and 

non-speaking roles. The two principal roles available are: 

 
Alice - Sophie’s sister, college-aged. Alice is a counterpoint to Sophie (the title character)—encouraging 

and sociable, her optimism, social intuition, and charisma are often of comfort and solace to the quirky, 

introverted, and exceedingly rational Sophie.  

 
David - Sophie’s love interest, college-aged. David is somewhat awkward and introverted himself, 

however it is his sharp wit, playfully sarcastic sense of humor, and enduring optimism that get Sophie’s 

attention.  

 
Actors will perform a brief scene from the film on camera with Sophie. Those interested should send a 

head shot, resume, and contact information to riverbendfilmsllc@gmail.com to request an audition time. 

Those selected for an audition will be notified by email a week prior to the casting call. Sides will be 

provided in advance to allow actors to prepare.  

 
For more information about The Quantum Suicide of Sophie Miller, please visit 

www.riverbendfilms.com. To inquire about crew openings, please contact the producers using the 

information provided below.  
 

 

For Additional Information, Please Contact: 
 

Darrell Poe 

Producer, The Quantum Suicide of Sophie Miller 

riverbendfilmsllc@gmail.com 
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